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1. In support to the call of producing productive and responsible citizen equipped with essential 

competencies and skills for lifelong learning, the Schools Division Office of Digos City actively 

responds to this goal by strengthening the reading program which aims to make every learner a 

proficient reader.  

2. In this connection, all schools are expected to implement the Reading Remediation/Intervention to 

struggling readers. The School Heads and focal PSDSs are enjoined to religiously monitor its 

conduct to ensure the thorough implementation of the activity. 

3. The necessary expenses for reading materials or loads for internet connectivity for online learning 

or distance learning in relation to the conduct of the activity shall be charged against school MOOE 

subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations. 

4. In view of COVID 19 pandemic, teachers are deemed to strictly observe physical and social 

distancing, wear masks, and observe other safety measures when distributing the reading materials 

in schools. 

5. Teachers involved in implementing the Learning Continuity for Reading shall be granted service 

credits equivalent to one (1) day for every eight hours of accumulated services rendered. This must 

be supported with proper documentation validated and approved by the School Head.  

6. For strict compliance.  

 

 

 CRISTY C. EPE 

 Schools Division Superintendent 

 

 

 








